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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY L.M.C. DOUBLET OF ST. SAVIOUR  

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

 

Further to Written Question 213/2020, in response to which the Assembly was advised that the relevant 

information would be gathered by the end of June 2020, will the Chair advise how many non-disclosure 

agreements have been signed since 2000 between either individuals or companies and (i) each of the 

Government Departments and (ii) non-Ministerial bodies?  

 

 

Answer 

 

Non-disclosure agreements are not held centrally, searching for an accurate answer is a time-intensive 

exercise. As the majority of records are still paper-based and physically held in offices, COVID has 

significantly impacted on the ability for staff to be physically present to collate this information.  

 

A request has been made to each Department for this activity to take place and for this work to be completed 

by December 2020. 

 


